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07/07/2020  13:08:332019/5835/P OBJ Helen Sinclair I object to this.  It is intensification of a small site in a residential area.  It reduces visibility and impairs the 

visual amenity of this road. 

The site is on a blind bend and covers a width of 9.3m just about the same as one

of the 8- 10 HGVS six days a week for more than a year! Access to the site will be materially

restricted. There is a school and the Royal Free Hospital at the end of this modest sized road and it bears a lot 

of traffic and parking needs of disabled drivers visiting the hospital already. Where will the site office be 

located and facilities and workshop?
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